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Dear Councilor  
  
This email invites you to review the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service draft Strategic Plan 
2022-25.  
  
This critical milestone in the continued development of the Service will ensure we remain 
fully committed to improving the safety and wellbeing of the communities we serve both now 
and in the future.  
  
As a key stakeholder, we would like to hear your views. Your input will help us to critically 
assess if the strategy we are proposing is right. Listening to your views will help us to 
continuously develop and improve the services we provide.   
 
You’ll find the draft Plan and an opportunity to share your thoughts on our website. 
The consultation closes on 10 July 22.   
 
If you would like to discuss the contents of this Plan in greater detail or have any questions, I 
would be happy to arrange a meeting with you.  
   
I look forward to hearing from you.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Chay Ewing 
Local Senior Officer  
Aberdeen City, Aberdeenshire and Moray  
 

https://firescotland.citizenspace.com/

